Program Director—

HAD Hires Don Bantz

The Health Affairs Division
has recently hired Don Bantz as
the program director for the
Alaska Native Health Careers
program. Bantz was recruited
from Sacramento, Calif.

Baittz has extensive back-
ground in the training of health
professional and has worked with
the California Rural Indian
Health Board in that field.

AFN, Inc. Health Affairs is
extremely fortunate to hire a
person of such calibre as Bantz.
He will be directing the program
for:

1. Identification of Native
people that may have interest
in health careers.

2. Negotiating contracts with
universities for the development
of health related curriculars.

3. Establisf‘ling liaison  be-
tween AFN, Inc. and the medical
schools and

4. Developing traineeship
program for the student during
the summer months whereby the
trainees will be able to work in
delegate health corporations of
AFN, Inc. and other health agen-
cies throughout ‘Alaska.



